
 

 Circle - Restricted 

Parentmail Update: 07.01.2022 

Dear Parent/Carer 

  

Monday 10 January 2022  

The school is at Position 1 - Green (school will be open for face to face learning for all pupils). 

  

Examinations 2022 

The most recent information from Qualifications Wales regarding exams in 2022 can be viewed 
by clicking the link below.  

https://qualificationswales.org/english/news/an-update-on-exams-this-year/ 

It is highly likely that exams will go ahead in 2022. Although this situation could change, and 
contingency plans remain in place, as a school we will have to work on the basis that traditional 
exams will be taken by pupils this year. Therefore, we will be arranging for exam year groups to 
sit mock exams later this term. More information regarding the mocks will be published shortly. 

  

Regards, 

Cowbridge Comprehensive School Senior Leadership Team. 

https://qualificationswales.org/english/news/an-update-on-exams-this-year/

